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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Option E for CE Schools
1 message

Sam M. Jinna H. <samandjinna@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 10:08 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello,

Thank for your work on dealing with Cape’s aging school infrastructure. 

I am a parent of two kids in Cape’s school system and also am a proud contributor to
Cape’s tax base. 

I encourage you to make the decision this week to advance Option E!

Option “E” is the most reasonable choice when long-term costs are taken into an account.
The renovation options will leave us with aging infrastructure whose annual operating costs
will exceed that of a brand new building.

All the best, and good luck in your deliberations.

Jinna Halperin
52 Kettle Cove Rd. Cape Elizabeth 04107 
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